
 
 
Monday, August 25, 2025 
 
Eugene Schmuck Foundation 
PO Box 58 
Manzanita, OR 97130 
 
Dear Eugene Schmuck Foundation Board, 
 
On behalf of the Neah-Kah-Nie School District, I would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude for your 
generous donation supporting our students’ participation in Outdoor School. Your commitment to 
investing in student experiences makes a direct and meaningful difference in the lives of our children. 
 
Outdoor School provides students with opportunities to learn beyond the classroom—exploring nature, 
building teamwork skills, and developing a deeper understanding of science and the environment. For 
many of our students, this experience is both unforgettable and transformative. Your contribution ensures 
that financial barriers do not prevent students from taking part in this vital learning opportunity. 
 
We are grateful for the Foundation’s ongoing dedication to education and the well-being of youth in our 
community. Your support helps us nurture curiosity, confidence, and connection to the natural world for 
each of our students. 
 
Thank you again for your generosity and partnership. Together, we are helping our students grow and 
thrive. 
 
With appreciation, 
 
Dr. Tyler Reed 
Superintendent 
Neah-Kah-Nie School District 
 
 
 
 


